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  Lancia 037 Peter Collins,2008-03-15 The world of
rallying was changed forever on January 1st 1982
with the introduction of the new Group B rules.
These virtually gave manufacturers carte blanche
to design the fastest car they could for world
rally special stages, so long as they built at
least 200 identical examples. This is the story of
Lancia's mid-engined and supercharged rally. The
reader is taken from initial thinking about the
car and conception, through development to the
full history of its rallying lifetime with the
help of the car designer and chief engineer, Ing
Sergio Limone. Featuring many of Limone's own
photographs during development, and interviews
with team members. Illustrated with 250 stunning
and rare rally action photos.
  Lancia 037 Peter Collins,2017-10-17 In the late
1970s, the problem facing any manufacturer taking
part in the World Rally Championship was that the
rules kept being changed at short notice. This
book looks at the solutions found for Lancia’s
rally car, the 037, and takes the reader through
the new rules that all potential contenders would
have to consider if they wanted to win rallies at
World Championship level. Lancia’s Rally was
developed quickly to deal with the then-dominant
Audi Quattro. The reasons it succeeded are
featured here, along with an in-depth, behind-
closed-doors look at the development of the car,
with the close help and cooperation of its
designer and chief engineer, Ing. Sergio Limone.
Here you can read how he decided on the basic
configuration of the car, what the rules would
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allow, and how the project unfolded in total
secret at Fiat’s various test tracks and centres
in and around Turin, overlaid with rumour and
counter-rumour as the world’s motoring press tried
to make sense of what little knowledge it had of
the project’s progress. In addition, Ing. Limone’s
own photographs from areas never accessed by the
public tell their own story. The focus then moves
to the world of top-level rallying, with all the
associated glory and headaches. Accompanied by
stunning photography and insights from team
members, we follow the small and nimble 037s, as
the cars have become popularly known, as they head
out to take the World Rally Championship for Makes
in 1983 and innumerable wins throughout the world.
In addition, there are tests of various key
examples of the cars, and appendices of events and
chassis used. This book is illustrated with 250
stunning and rare rally action photos.
  Lancia Rally. Code Name 037 Sergio Limone,Luca
Gastaldi,2018
  Lancia Rally Group B Sergio Remondino,Sergio
Limone,2021-09-30 The Group B cars marked one of
the most thrilling yet most tragic periods in the
history of world rallying and beyond. The 037, the
S4, the EVC and the ECV2, ephemeral player of a
still-born Group S, were the unforgettable
protagonists of the 1982-1986 seasons that for the
Lancia marque were constellated by a series of
World, European and Italian titles, but also by
terrible accidents that cost the lives of Attilio
Bettega, Henri Toivonen and Sergio Cresto. Sergio
Remondino, a historic journalist and great expert
in the multifaceted field of rallying, traces that



4

unforgettable era, year by year, through a text
rich in anecdotes and thanks to the contribution
of the engineer Sergio Limone, one of the
artificers of the Group B cars. This invaluable
book is completed by the evocative images of
Reinhard Klein, one of the most successful
rallying photographers.
  Fiat 131 Abarth Graham Robson,2008-12-15 When
Fiat entered rallying in 1970, its ultimate aim
was to become World Rally Champion and the 131
Abarth of 1976-1980 provided the machinery to make
that possible. It started winning World rallies
within months of being launched, and in 1977, 1978
and 1980 the 'works' team also won the World
Championship for Makes, and set every standard by
which Rally Giants were to be judged. Was there
ever any doubt that successors like the Lancia
Rally 037 and the Delta Integrale would eventually
come from the same stable?
  Lancia rally 037 Antonio Biasioli,2019
  Lancia and de Virgilio Geoffrey
Goldberg,2021-01-15 engineering and design history
of Lancia, an Italian automotive company through
the papers of one of their leading engineers,
Francesco De Virgilio. A look at the design
process from inside the company; also includes
detailed Lancia family history as owners of the
company; a look at post-war Italian industrial
processes, from a broad based cultural
perspective.
  Lancia Delta HF Integrale Werner
Blaettel,2007-08-15 If one car has gained cult
status it must surely be the Lancia Delta HF
Integrale. It’s about time someone compiled its
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thrilling history and told the story of this
thrilling, innovative vehicle. This book covers
the cars exceptional Rally success as well as its
appeal as a road car. It provides all the relevant
information on the evolution of the ordinary Delta
into the powerful, technically complex and
aggressive racing machine which consistently won
the Rally world championship from 1987 to 1992.
400 spectacular photographs, full Rally results
listings and exhaustive technical specifications
make this book a must for any Rally fan.
  Lancia 037 Rally Ernie Ruben,2019-09-10 120
pages with 20 lines you can use as a journal or a
notebook .8.25 by 6 inches
  The Complete Book of the World Rally
Championship Henry Hope-Frost,John Davenport,2004
For 30 years some of the most talented and bravest
drivers have battled across the continents of the
world to claim what is arguably motorsport's
toughest prize: the World Rally Championship. Now
a multi-million dollar, global technology battle
and terrestrial television phenomenon played out
over the frozen wastes of Finland, the dusty
plains of Australia and the sun-kissed mountain
roads of Corsica, the WRC has reached its 30th
birthday. This book celebrates that important
milestone and paints an exhaustively detailed
picture of the people and personalities who have
shaped this great sport. The Complete Book of the
World Rally Champions provides a biographical
account of the 65 men who have won at least one
World Championship Rally since 1973. The
biographies are compiled by the sport's leading
writers and historians and complemented by
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stunning photography. The book includes a detailed
and accurate statistical career record of each
driver, plus highlights of all the significant
cars.
  Lancia Stratos Graham Robson,2007-02-01 This
book describes the birth, development and rallying
career of the Lancia Stratos, Europe's very first
purpose-built rally car, in the mid/late 1970s,
providing a compact and authoritative history of
where, when and how it became so important to the
sport. Written by a world renowned motoring
historian and heavily illustrated, this is a key
work of this subject.
  Lancia Delta Integrale Peter Collins,2021-08-15
This book records the complete history of the
Lancia Delta Integrale - one of the best known and
most successful rally cars of all time. This brand
new, updated edition includes the background and
history of the model, the complete story of the
road cars, and covers all the special editions of
the Integrale - a vital aspect of the story. The
Integrale's motorsport history is featured,
detailing events, along with the development of
factory prepared Integrales. Valuable information
was provided by Sergio Limone, the chief engineer,
and the late Giorgio Pianta, the chief test
driver, from Turin in Italy. These cars are now
highly sought-after, and are turning ever more
heads as the years pass. Lancia Delta Integrale,
produced in full colour with original photographs,
is a fitting tribute to this iconic car.
  Supercars Craig Cheetham,2006 Contains color
photographs that provide multiple views of exotic,
powerful, and expensive cars built by twenty-seven
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manufacturers, each with a brief description, a
look under the hood, a list of milestones, and
specifications.
  Peugeot 205 T16 Graham Robson,2016-01-21 Four-
wheel-drive was authorised in rallying from 1979,
but for a time no serious car-manufacturer even
tried to harness it to their cars. Soon, though,
it was Audi who produced the world s first rally-
winning four-wheel-drive car the Quattro. However
it was Peugeot who designed, developed, campaigned
and won with the first truly sophisticated four-
wheel-drive Group B Car the 205 Turbo 16. It was
the first truly great, purpose-designed, Group B
car. Determined to win at almost any cost, Peugeot
hired Jean Todt (who would later transform the
fortunes of the Ferrari F1 organisation) in 1981,
and set him an ambitious target. His dream car had
to be running in 1983, homologated in 1984, and
capable of winning World Championships by 1985.
Nothing, no excuses and no lack of application,
was to get in the way of that. Apart from being
obliged to use the silhouette of the still-secret
new 205 road car, Todt was able ask for anything.
Getting approval for whatever he needed and fast-
tracking the engineering of the four-wheel-drive
rally was not an issue in reaching one simple
objective victory. This is precisely what was
achieved. This book tells the detailed story, and
lists all the cars, the influences, and the
personalities behind a magnificent success story.
No sooner had the new turbocharged, transverse-
mid-engined car started competing than it was
ready to win, yet its dominant career was cut
short at the end of 1986 by an abrupt change in
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rallying regulations. Not only is the engineering
story laid out in great detail, but the
interaction between company personalities, super-
star drivers (including Ari Vatanen) and the
highly-charged atmosphere of motorsport at this
time is all analysed. Because Group B was
cancelled even before the 205 T16 had reached
maturity, it went on to have a successful career
in desert Raid rallies, and at Pike Peak in the
USA, all of which is described in this amazingly
authoritative study.Packed with illustrations,
technical details, facts, figures and successes of
this innovative car this book is a must for any
rally fan.
  The Volvo Estate Ashley Hollebone,2022-01-12 A
dedicated publication that explains the history of
the world’s most versatile station wagon, a global
workhorse and comfortable family vehicle. Sweden’s
answer to Germany’s people’s car arrived some 20
years earlier, and quickly paved the way for safe
and dependable vehicles. This book chronicles the
evolution of the Volvo estate car, with every
model featured. Whether you are a Volvo lover or
just have a general interest in cars, this book
offers an informative and interesting look into a
car that has had very little media coverage,
despite its vast global sales success and the
affection with which it is held by so many. This
new edition has been updated with details of the
latest models in 2019.
  Rally Cars Reinhard Klein,David Williams,John
Davenport,Colin McMaster,2000 Beschrijvingen en
foto's van de rally's die vanaf 1960 zijn gereden.
Met aandacht voor de verschillende raceauto's.
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  Twin Cam Italia Phil Ward,2003-07-21 Offers
vital advice for anyone seeking or owning any of
these classic Italian cars: highlights the cars to
buy and how to look after them.A huge variety of
Italian cars have one important thing in common -
the famous Twin Cam engine designed by Aurelio
Lampredi. One of the most successful passenger car
power units of all time, with a production
lifespan of 32 years, it has also powered drivers
to many victories on race tracks and rally stages,
from minor club events to world championships.
Owners and enthusiasts of these and all the other
cars powered by the Lampredi Twin Cam engine will
find much to delight them in this major expansion
of Phil Ward's earlier book, Fiat and Lancia Twin-
Cams.
  Ford Escort Mk1 Graham Robson,2006
  Lancia Rally. Nome in codice 037 Sergio
Limone,Luca Gastaldi,2018
  Alfa Romeo 155/156/147 Competition Touring Cars
Peter Collins,2012-09-03 After saving Alfa Romeo
from oblivion in 1987, it took Fiat nearly five
years to debut the first new Alfa produced under
its control. This is the story of how the
competition versions of the 155/156/147 family of
cars were developed and subsequently raced to many
championship titles and race wins. Together, these
models kept the Alfa Romeo name at the pinnacle of
motor sport for many years, from 1992 to 2006, and
will become future motorsport classics.
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